
 

6 May 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
For attendees of Farm Club, 
 
We are sorry to tell you that Farm Club is cancelled until further notice, as our usual Farm 
Hand is not available at the moment. We are trying to resolve this as soon as possible and 
will write to you again once we have arrangements in place to resume our after-school 
Farm Club activities. 
 
Apologies for disappointment caused. 
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 


